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Here are my comments in support of RGGI for Pennsylvania.  
 
To whom it may concern 
  
 The latest IPCC report that came out August 8th, 2021 is code red for humanity! Greenhouse-gas 
emissions from fossil-fuel burning are choking our planet and putting billions of people at immediate risk. 
To prevent the climate catastrophe from getting worse we need transformational action on clean energy.   
With RGGI we have a timely opportunity to cap the carbon pollution and make investment in clean energy, 
energy efficiency and green infrastructure. As a PA resident and a mother of two young children I urge 
IRCC to look at the environmental, health and economic benefits of joining RGGI so we can ensure a 
cleaner, healthier and  sustainable future for our children and grandchildren. 
  
Shweta Arya 
9 Forwood Dr 
Garnet Valley PA 19060 
Concord Township 
Delaware County 

 
 
Shweta Arya 
Executive Director 
Delaware Interfaith Power & Light 
A religious response to climate change. 
Cell: 6142163744 
 
Follow us on Facebook @ DeIPL 
Subscribe to our monthly newsletter HERE 
 
" Be the change you wish to see in the world" ~ Gandhi 


